
          Islamic University of Science & Technology 

Awantipora, Kashmir. 

 

Department of Management Studies 

 

Notification 
Dated: 27th, September 2018. 

 

All the students of BBA 6th Semester are hereby informed that the 

Project Viva which was scheduled to be held on 28-09-2018 (Friday) 

is re-scheduled and will now be held on 1st October 2018 (Monday) 

at 2:00 PM. 

 
                                                                                                                                                      Sd/- 

I/C Head DMS. 
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